  Sanjida Afrin
      71-05,35th Avenue
  Jackson Heights, NY  11372



Dear Nurse Recruiter,

I am writing in response to your Staff Registered nurse (Hemodialysis RN) position posted in the job listings. As a recent graduate from New York City College of Technology nursing program, I have two years of clinical experience in the hospital settings, and I have also received 30 hours training as Hemodialysis RN from Dialysis Career Training Institute. I also have Bengali and Hindi language skills.
 Choosing nursing as a career was a significant step for me. I never knew that I could care for another human being until the moment I had my first child on my hand .I understood what a great deal of responsibility to care for someone who is totally dependent on me and I also learned being caring and compassionate not only helps with a person’s physical well being but also facilitate a healing of emotional aspects. In the future I plan to continue my education to gain more knowledge. Therefore I plan on receiving my bachelors and masters while working as an RN.
I believe my passion for Dialysis field, along with my educational background and the dialysis training, makes me an asset to your team. My genuine caring characteristics makes patient care a priority for me; and being a responsible team member has always been of paramount importance as well.

Thank you for your kind consideration of my application materials. The opportunity to apply my skills and experiences at  this Dialysis Center  is an exciting prospect. I can be reached at 347.656.6007 should you have any question.

Sincerely,

Sanjida Afrin
                                       Sanjida Afrin
71-05,35th Avenue, Jackson Heights, NY 11372. Phone: 347.656.6007. Email: rayat_momi@yahoo.com
